
Hampton Falls Planning Board 

Master Plan Committee 

Draft Workshop Minutes July 26, 2018 

 

Present: Charlyn Brown, Chairwoman; Larry Smith; Andrew Brubaker; and Glenn 

Greenwood, Consultant.  Also in attendance at the workshop was Beverly Mutrie. 

The workshop started at 8:05 A.M. and ended at 9:37 A.M. 

The minutes of the June 28th workshop were passed out but were not discussed.  

Therefore, the minutes of May 24th, June 14th and June 28th will be reviewed along with 

these minutes.   

The finalized copies of the Public Utilities Chapter, the Community Vision and Goals 

Chapter and the Community Profile Chapter will have the August date added to them 

and will be ready to be turned over to the Planning Board for review at its August 

meeting.  They will then be brought to a Public Hearing, after which they will be finally 

accepted.  A final review of the Housing Chapter took place.  It is hoped that this 

chapter can also be ready to turn over to the Planning Board for its August Meeting.  A 

clean copy of the Transportation Chapter is to be provided by Glenn for the August 9th 

workshop.   

Thursday, August 9, 2018, is the date set for the next Master Plan Committee 

Workshop.    

 


